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National prayer breakfast event slated here for Feb. 4
Jan. 19, 2010 -- Carlisle Barracks will recognize theNational Prayer Breakfast here Thursday, Feb 4 at 6:30 a.m.
at the LVCC. 

The guest speaker for the event will be Dr. Dick Stenbakken, a premier presenter of first
person biblical narratives. Tickets are available for a $10 donation from the following -- 

USAWC seminar group leaders
Iris Baker, Root Hall
Bert Tussing, Collins Hall
Becky Thumma, Dunham Army Health clinic
Susan Wise, Upton HallStaff Sgt Tom Buffenbarger
Staff Sgt. Thomas Fiedler, Anne Ely Hall

Debbie Teague, Memorial Chapel

Call 245-4215 for details. 

 
  


